City of Mt. Washington

Heritage ¢ Pride ¢ Vision
P.O. Box 285 » 275 Snapp Street
Mt. Washington, KY 40047-0285

March 18, 2013

Mr. Tom Nelson

TNT Technologies, Inc.
7611 Atkins

Floyds Knob, Indiana 47119

Dear Mr. Nelson,

This belated letter is to offer my sincere thanks for the assistance you have so generously provided since
| took office. Because you provided me with a list of deficiencies and recommended a person capable of
supervising the revamping and daily duties of lift station operations and maintenance we have been able
to bring our stations up to and beyond standards. What makes your actions especially admirable is that
you did this while knowing TNT would lose a great deal of income from our city.

| also want to note what a wonderful investment the PSP is for our town — well worth the money spent.
As promised, we have reduced labor and fuel costs while being able to better audit the operations 24
hours a day seven days a week.

You and TNT are and have been a great asset to the city and | would be happy to recommend your
company to others. Again, thanks for helping me do my job!

Sincerely,

L
/" Joetta Calhoun
(" Mayor, City of Mt. Washington

Joetta Calhoun, Mayor
(502) 538-4216 FAX (502) 538-4064
Website: www.mtwky.org



